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To the Judiciary Committee. 

To say I oppose this bill is an understatement.  Not only on the content of the bill 

itself,  but also on the conduct of the committee.  

The bill was submitted late on a Friday night, for hearings starting early Monday 

morning.  Perhaps the committee thought it would escape the peoples attention, as it 

nearly did mine.   The legislature is supposed to be "correcting" what was in the ballot 

M114.  Not taking the opportunity to insert other subjects.  And then limiting the 

public's input to mere seconds per subject.   

 

I'd also like to remind Senator Prozansky that back in 2015, when he championed 

Universal Background Checks, he not only repeatedly assured gun owners that it 

was only $10 and 10 minutes to acquire a fire arm under the bill.  But that no 

registration would come out of it.  Going so far as to call some of the opponents 

"conspiracists" for suggesting otherwise.  Now here we are:  hundreds of dollars.   

Many months of bureaucracy and hurdles. And a specific registration list of gun 

owners.  The Senator Prozansky back then said he wouldn't support what is being 

proposed today.  Where is he now? 

 

Vote no on this bill. 

   


